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Apple Picking! 
 

September 19, 2016 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

On Friday, September 23rd, the Kindergarten to Grade 5 classes are planning an apple picking 

trip to Cameron’s Apple Orchard.  We will be leaving the school at 8:50, returning at 10.  We will 

be travelling to and from the Orchard by bus.  Please ensure that your child dresses 

appropriately for the weather, rubber boats are recommended. We will have our recess snack at 

the Orchard. 

 

While we are there, we will be learning about different types of apples and how to pick an apple 

without damaging it.  The students will also pick their own bag of apples to take home. The cost 

for the bag will be $3.00 per child.  Please sign and return the attached permission slip along 

with the $3.00 fee for the apples to your child’s homeroom teacher by Wednesday, September 

21st.  Parents and guardians are invited to join us at Cameron’s Apple Orchard. We hope to see 

you there!  

 

Thank you, 

Elementary Team (Mrs. Francis, Ms. Hogan, Mrs. Gallant, Mrs. Boudreau and Mrs. Fairweather) 

 

 

 

I, ____________________ (name of parent/ guardian) give my child __________________ 

permission to take part in the Apple Picking field trip to Cameron’s Apple Orchard on Friday, 

September 23rd.   

 

I, _________________ will take part/ not take part (please circle). 
  


